
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2022 
 

BY RESS 

 
Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0086 – Enbridge Gas Inc. - Dawn to Corunna Pipeline Project 
 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence pursuant to Procedural Order #2 to notify 
Enbridge Gas of the topic areas for questioning at the technical conference.  
 
We currently intend to ask follow-up questions on Environmental Defence interrogatories 1, 2, 
10, 11, and 13. However, the questions of other intervenors may trigger additional questions 
during the technical conference. We do not anticipate requiring more than one hour. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties in the above proceeding 
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